
Dayton Funk and Reggae Festivals canceled

Release date: Thursday, July 23, 2020
Contact: Nick Terbay, Program Manager, Recreation and Youth Services, 937-333-1751

The 2020 Dayton Funk Festival (Aug. 9) and Reggae Festival (Aug. 30) are canceled.

The festivals, presented by the Department of Recreation and Youth Services, will not be
rescheduled.
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